
Construction General Permit Trainers of Record,

We invite you to save the date to attend the CGP Trainers of Record Feedback Forum 
on February 28, 2023.  The forum is an opportunity for Trainers of Record to provide 
input on the Reissuance Review, including updating the curricula for the QSD/QSP 
training courses.  The forum will be provided in a hybrid-virtual format with a physical 
meeting location at the CalEPA building in Sacramento.  If possible, we encourage you 
to attend in-person to support the open discussion. 

Stay tuned for the draft agenda and details on how to register. 

SAVE the DATE:  CGP ToR FEEDBACK FORUM

Date: Tuesday, February 28, 2023

Time: TBD

Location: CalEPA building

1001 I Street

P.O. Box 2815

Sacramento, CA

We look forward to seeing you in the New Year!

Thank you,

The CGP Training Team


